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FOR YOUTH DEVELOPMENT
FOR HEALTHY LIVING
FOR SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY

May 6, 2013

To whom it may concern:

Please accept this letter of support for the bike share feasibility study. This
letter is submitted by the YMCA — Pioneering Healthier Communities, and
represents a collaborative effort between the following organizations:

Gundersen Health Systems

Mayo Heath Systems

Logistic Health, Inc.

360 Real Estate

La Crosse Area Convention and Visitors Bureau
City of La Crosse Planning Department

Myric Hixon Eco Park

Urban Connections

La Crosse County Health Department
Wisconsin Bike Federation

Sincerely,
Jill M. Miller
Pioneering Healthier Communities Coordinator

LA CROSSE AREA FAMILY YMCA
YMCA-LA CROSSE BRANCH YMCA-NORTH BRANCH

1140 M.

in Street, LaCrosse, W1 54601 400 Mason Street, Onalaska, W1 54650

P 608 782 9622 F 608 782 9616 P 608 783 9622 F 608 782 9616
WWW.LAXYMCA.ORG



